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To whom it may concern,

In response to the proposal of a parking permit in the highfield area I would like to make
the following points:

Parking during the day is not a problem. The local businesses use several spaces and this
would not be changed with a parking permit situation. Therefore it is useless to have a
parking permit situation for the day.

Residents from the flats on green lanes park during the evening.

I propose a permit area either not at all, or in the evenings, for only a few hours to keep the
costs down for residents.



